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31 March 2020 

 

 

 

 

RE: INTRODUCTION TO 2019 ANNUAL RETURN 

 

 

 

Dear reader, 

 

Please find attached to this letter Richmond Quarry’s Annual Review for the 2019 Calendar Year. 

 

As you are aware, Richmond Quarry suspended quarrying activities on Wednesday the 22nd of May 

2020.  Following this date, only existing stockpiled materials was transported from the site to 

reduce the size / volume of the stockpiles.  No processing of quarried materials was conducted 

following the suspension of the quarry.  Company management are in the progress of determining 

the future plans for the quarry in the longer term. 

 

The site is being managed to ensure the sites key environmental aspects are managed in 

accordance with the site approval and EPA licence conditions. 

 

The report has been formatted to meet the requirements of the Annual Review Guideline – 

October 2015. 

 

Please note as required in Section 5 of Schedule 5 of the approval , Richmond Quarry have 

reviewed the strategies, plans and programs whilst completing the 2019 Annual Review.  Richmond 

Quarry has determined that no changes are currently required to these plans due to their adequacy 

and current quarry suspension. 

 

If there are any questions relating to this Annual Return please feel free to contact me on 

02 6674 7656 or compliance@solo.com.au. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Steve Scifleet 

QSE Manager 

Richmond Quarry 


